
Recovery from “The 2011 off the Pacific coast of Tohoku Earthquake” 

 

(Update 1, as of 6:00 pm, March 13) 

 

The impact and recovery efforts from the 2011 off the Pacific coast of 

Tohoku Earthquake which occurred in the afternoon of March 11 at the 3 

affected Sanken production sites are as follows. 

 

1. None of the production sites confirmed human casualty, and none of the 

buildings suffered major damages. 

 

2. The production at Yamagata Sanken Co., Ltd. (Higashine, Yamagata 

Prefecture), Fukushima Sanken Co., Ltd. (Nihonmatsu, Fukushima 

Prefecture) and Kashima Sanken Co., Ltd. (Kamisu, Ibaragi Prefecture) 

is currently placed on halt. The supply of electric power was resumed 

earlier today, and the review of the earthquake impact on production 

equipments and analysis of recovery measures are underway. The 

projected recovery schedule will be announced when and as 

appropriate. 

 

Inquiries to: 

IR office 

Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. 


